
 
What may come as a shock and warrant for investigation are rumors of an “Injection Well” where the 
SSFL pumped their liquids into the ground. My initial conclusion was that the wind was pumping the well 
and drawing contamination from the SSFL and the City of Simi Valley was alerted of this and said they 
would look into it. With no response from the City, a hike was taken through the Public Open Space of 
Ahmanson Ranch where OS-21’s “Windmill Well” is visible. At this point, large tanks were observed next 
to the Windmill Well and warranted further investigation.  
                                                      See http://www.enviroreporter.com/2012/05/runkle-roulette/all/1/  
 

 
 
Upon a closer look, the tanks were labeled as “Underground Tank for Flammable Liquids” as seen below. These 
were not water tanks for Cattle, these were connected to the well, “Injection Style” to dispose of Chemicals and/or 
Radionuclides and they still remain on the property to this day. These tanks look similar to the Nuclear Holdup 
Tanks in AREA IV http://www.rocketdynearchives.com/areaiv/building4020hotlab.html  
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